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Product Advisory Notice 
August 23rd, 2010 

 

Fireman’s Shield LLC 
Dragon Fire Gloves Model ALPHA X: 

 
 

August 2010 
 
Fireman’s Shield, LLC - Dragon Fire Gloves is voluntarily issuing this product advisory notice to the 
firefighting community, pertaining to the moisture barrier finishing on the cuff region of the model 
Alpha X glove. 
 
Firefighter safety, comfort, and protection are of paramount importance to Dragon Fire. It has come 
to our attention that the moisture barrier around the cuff of the ALPHA X glove has been trimmed 
too close to the cuff finish seam in some of our gloves. This can potentially cause liquid penetration 
to occur around this area. A very limited number of gloves manufactured between September 2009 
and October 2009, bearing lot numbers LJX033B, LJX033F, and LJX033Q, could be affected. 
 
Dragon Fire would like to stress that no complaints, field reports or other issues have been brought 
to our attention; however Dragon Fire wishes to take a proactive position in bringing this matter to 
your attention. 
 
Please compare the lot numbers on your gloves to those listed above. If you find your gloves fall 
within the lot number range listed above, you may contact Fireman’s Shield - Dragon Fire directly at 
1-888-456-1512 with any comments, questions, and request for exchanges, or concerns.  
 

 

Fireman’s Shield 

5915 Midlothian Turnpike 

Richmond, VA 23225 

Tel: (888) 456-1512  

http://www.DragonFireProduct.com 


